Subject: Ken Fish

Dear Co-laborers,

As one of the original 5 pastors that was on staff at the Anaheim Vineyard from the years 1984 through 1996, I had the privilege of working along side Ken Fish as he worked on the VMI (Vineyard Ministries International) staff from 1983 to 1987. During that time, I had many opportunities to see him in action since our offices were literally in another part of the same building that housed the church and Vineyard Ministries offices. The mission for VMI was to take to "equip the saints for the work of the ministry" abroad. In essence, to take to other countries what God had entrusted John Wimber and the Vineyard with.

Ken's duties were varied, but I specifically remember that he used to research and write for John Wimber's seminars and conferences. I know that Ken would also take part in either organizing, polishing and/or writing some Sunday sermons for John. In fact, my wife and I distinctly remember that on one particular Sunday morning during the sermon, John paused and with a chuckle said with a put-on voice of exasperation, "Ken, what are you trying to do to me?" when he came across a word that John didn't normally use as part of his daily vocabulary. He explained to the congregation that he was having Ken write some of his sermons and that Ken had a wider vocabulary than he. John was gracious and it was a funny moment.

If I can be of any further assistance, please feel free to call or email me at your convenience.

Be very blessed as you serve Our King, Eddie Espinosa 714-403-9275